
Deer Lake Association 
Newsletters 

 

The Deer Lake Association plans to issue up to four Newsletters per year.  
One in early Spring, then one each on June 1, July 1, and August 1.   

The Spring Newsletter will include your annual Membership Renewal 
Notice.  The Spring Newsletter will be e-mailed to all DLA Members.  In 
addition, we will send the Spring Newsletter via US Mail to all Deer Lake 
property owners who are not members, and to members for whom we do 
not have an e-mail address.  The June, July, and August Newsletters will be 
e-mailed only to DLA Members.  All Newsletters will be posted to the 
DLA Web-site.  A Newsletter link will also be posted to the DLA 
Facebook page, and sent via our Twitter account.   

The DLA Facebook page may be found here:  
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1426038024368278/     

Our Twitter address is @beautifuldeerlk  
https://twitter.com/BeautifulDeerLk   

 

Please help us keep your personal e-mail address current on our records.  If 
your personal e-mail address changes, please send a note to 
beautifuldeerlake@gmail.com to let us know.  Please make sure to include 
your current personal e-mail address on your annual membership 
application, and to renew your membership each year prior to May 1. 

Thank you for your help!     


